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Pastor Ambrose 
Bungoma Area 
 
I really thank God for what He is doing in my ministry! Last month, I witnessed two new souls receiving Christ as their personal Saviour, 
and I have baptized them. Now they are saved and serving. The number of souls is growing in our Bible study.  
 
Thank you, 

Pastor Ambrose 
 
 
Pastor Gilbert 
Bungoma Area 
 
During this last month, we went out soul winning for 4 days and met a total of 120 
people. I’m pleased to report that 75 made professions of faith. On the following Sunday 
morning, we also witnessed 10 people saved in the church. Next Sunday, we shall 
baptize these 10 people.  
 
God is good. God has opened the way, and we're finishing up the church building. 
Thank you to Bro. Peter Morris (Team Leader) and all those who gave to help finish up 
the church building. 
 
Thank you, 

Pastor Gilbert 
 
 
Pastor William 
Bomet Area 
 
The ministry here in my area has been growing slowly for the last three months. Glory be to God, for there are three who joined us, and 
some seem to be developing interest. Please continue to pray for the Lord’s work here in the Bomet region of Kenya. 
 
Thank you, 

Pastor William 
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